
Music Around The World

Muziekgebouw Eindhoven is a partner of the Children’s Music Week Foundation and 
will provide the Music around the World concert on 7 April 2024 to which all children 
of Eindhoven are welcome!

Childhood is a common denominator in all cultures. This project unites two powerful 
tools to connect society: music and a children. Because in the eyes of a child, there 
are no barriers and everyone is equal.

On this day, Muziekgebouw Eindhoven and Turkish Professionals Network Eindhoven 
will organise a children’s music parade and an open stage. We call upon all the 
children in the region to take part in this colourful children’s parade taking place 
throughout the city centre. Additionally, the open stage gives children a chance to 
displayt their talents.

This parade is inspired by the Turkish World Children’s Day (23 Nisan Çocuk Bayramı 
ve Uluslararası Çocuk Şenliği), an annual event celebrating all cultures. All countries 
of the world are represented with their music, dance, song and outfits.

Let this day be a celebration of connection and inclusion. Come and share your joy, 
talent and musicality with the community. Together, we will create an unforgettable 
experience for all children and show that music knows no boundaries!

We hope to welcome you and your children in Muziekgebouw Eindhoven on 7 April.

Would you like to perform at Muziekgebouw Eindhoven? 
To register, send an e-mail to kadriye.demir@mgehv.nl
(Please note: registrations should be sent in before 20 March)

Joining the children’s music parade does not require registration.


